

TOWN OF OCONOMOWOC
PARK PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

 December 6, 2023

Public Works Superintendent Sam Salzman called the meeting to order at 9:02 a.m.  Committee members present included Connie Cummings, Dan Napgezek, Town Board Supervisors VJ Scully and Erik Mullet. There were no members of the general public in attendance.

Erik made the motion to approve minutes for November 15, 2023 meeting. Dan seconded.

There were no public comments.

The committee discussed more parking options for launching kayaks at the Mapleton Community Center.  They discussed more picnic options throughout the park and cleaning up the river as far as removing brush/trees.

The committee discussed the Towns land in Monterey and options for parking. 

An idea was proposed of possibly working with Kenny’s Gin Mill to promote business and kayaking.  Kenny’s is walking distance from Monterey town owned land. 

The committee suggested the parking should be expanded at the Soccer Park property.

All the committee members agreed to focus efforts on other Town owned properties and leave Lang Road as is for now.

Some of the topics discussed regarding the West Shore Park were possible signage and designing some signs, building a sledding hill, plowing the pond for an ice rink, warming chalet. There needs to be some designated parking areas.

The members would like to see the Towns website updated and would like to see a Facebook Page created.

Next meeting to be determined in January. Adjourned at 11:05pm



Respectfully submitted –
Danielle Wraalstad	
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer

